Minutes of the Avon Historical Commission meeting on March 3, 2016

Meeting opened at 4:00 p.m.

Present were Linda Chute, Paul Chute and Bruce Lane

The members reviewed pictures to be put in the new historical bulletin board in town hall.

Linda labeled all of the framed pictures that we could identify.

Members discussed the mystery of how Shakespeare got on the town seal and what it has to do with town name.

Discussed possible move of the cabinets that contain our archives at town hall.

Meeting ended at 5:30 p.m.

Bruce Lane Chairman, Avon Historical Commission